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Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians,

Please help us ensure that morning arrival at our school building is as safe and efficient as possible.
If you drive/drop off your student(s) to school in the morning, turn onto Main Avenue, proceed past the bus loop exit and turn right into the faculty parking lot. Then, please wait to drop your child off until you are at the sidewalk that leads to the auditorium lobby.

· All parking spaces on campus are assigned by permit to staff and student drivers. Please do not park and wait in a space when dropping of a student.

· Cars may not enter the bus loop during morning arrival time for the high school or middle school. 

· Please do not drop students in front of the fire hall, at Food Lion or in the smaller student parking lot on the opposite end of campus. Students dropped here generally have to cross the parking lot while cars may be entering, and traffic easily becomes backed up as this lot requires drivers to turn around to exit campus. 

· Should your student’s route to school require them to cross North Point Road, please speak to your student to ensure that they are crossing at designated cross walks only. Please remind students to be attentive to their surroundings while they walk.
Please allow for extra time if necessary to ensure students arrive with enough time to get to their first period class. We are confident that this will provide the safest traffic pattern for students to arrive. Please see the diagram below for a visual depiction. 
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Sincerely,
Emily J. Caster

Principal

Sparrows Point High School

